
 

Safety Alert 
Work Trains travelling into a Fixed Worksite 

Incident 
This safety alert has been issued following several incidents on the Interstate 
Network where Protection Officer (PO’s) have attempted to take or have been 
issued a TOA for work trains/track vehicles travelling into a fixed worksite with 
a train still within the fixed worksite limits. 
For your action 

Place Safety Alert on display and make copies of this alert available to 
people who report to you (without regular email access) and ensure that 
the contents of the safety alert are discussed/explained to your staff.  
If engaging contractors, ensure they are made aware of current ARTC 
Safety Alerts. 
Ensure a method of sign-off is obtained (eg via tool-box/safety 
meetings/morning briefings etc) to verify that the Safety Alert has been 
distributed and discussed.  
If you have any safety concerns with this Safety Alert please speak 
directly to your supervisor. 

  
Further information 
•           All Safety Alerts issued can be found here.  
•           For further information please contact Cath Bowlzer, Principle Advisor 
Safety and Environment Interstate. 
•           Please note that we have recently updated our Safety Alerts 
distribution list. If you have received this email in error, please reply to this 
email and provide an appropriate alternative email address if required. 

 


